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25 July 2006 
 
 
A request has been made for the FCC identifier of the master hardware for the TFAM80/92/19E  
product.  In the past, dating back to 1998, this has not been required.  The remote unit, 
TFAM80/92/19E, has been the only unit requiring an FCC identifier.  The remote unit is the only 
part of the hardware that radiates an RF signal. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Michael Williamson 


